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24 June 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
POSTPONED ASSEMBLY 
 
Due to the planned industrial action on Thursday 30 June, it has become necessary to postpone our 
school assembly. 
 
The assembly will now take place on Wednesday 30 July at 2.00 pm in the hall. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Belinda Harrington 
Assistant Principal 
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